
Public Hearing  November 25, 2003 

 At 7:00 P.M. Supervisor Lester called to order a public hearing at the Town Hall, 18 
State Street, Brockport, New York on November 25, 2003.  The purpose of the public hearing 
was to hear all persons in favor of or against the Special Districts Assessments for 2004. 
 
Present: Town of Sweden Supervisor Lester, Councilperson Carges, Councilperson 

Connors, Councilperson Wheat, and Councilperson Windus-Cook.  
 
Also present: Town Attorney James Bell, Assessor Alan Bader, Highway Superintendent Fred 

Perrine, Jim Hamlin, 50 Park Ave., Tom Ferris, 82 Erie Street  
 
 Supervisor Lester called the Public Hearing to order.  The Town Clerk read the legal 
notice of the hearing. 
 
 This is a standard public hearing.  There were no questions regarding the Special District 
budgeted items. 
 
 The Supervisor closed the Public Hearing on Special District Assessments at 7:29 PM. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

Gail A. DeToy 
      Town Clerk 
 
 


